
 

Early Years Foundation Stage - Visit from ‘Animals take over’  

Wednesday 6th April 2022 

 

At Broomwood we pride ourselves on providing every child with the best possible experiences and 

education and we are always looking for additional activities to create excited learners. As you may 

know all children from year 1 upwards will enjoy a trip to the theatre to see Billionaire boy, which will 

be paid for in full by school. We didn’t want our youngest children to miss out and as they are a little 

too young to go to the theatre, we are bringing the fun to Broomwood! 

We have instead booked for a visit from a small company called ‘Animals take over’ who will be 

bringing lots of furry and unusual animals to see us. Each class will enjoy an animal workshop in 

school, to learn about and handle some different creatures.  

The workshops will take place on Wednesday 6th April, we are sure the children are going to love this 

experience (and teachers too!) we will share lots of photos and videos on seesaw.  

 

If you have any questions, please ask your child’s teacher.  

Many thanks,  

The EYFS team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


